Rob Tulloch Camden Planning

9/3/16

Dear Rob.

REF: Planning Application 2012/3923/P 143 Adelaide Road

We have received a letter regarding an application to modify the above application to make it even taller and wider.

We strongly oppose this modification. We believe already that the height and footprint of this plan are totally out of proportion with the scale of the plot, with minimal outdoor space planned and encroaching right to the adjoining fences.

The planned project will give direct view into our private living spaces, where we live with 3 young children. Not only our garden will be directly overlooked, but, more worryingly, our bedroom, living room and kitchen. The building is simply too close, and no consideration has been given to our privacy. Our understanding is that our house will be directly looked into from numerous windows from this large development.

We worry about additional cars driving from underground parking over a pavement that represents a major thoroughfare for young children walking to nearby St Paul's Primary School.

We hope you will consider our strong opposition when considering this new application.

Nicola Usborne 18 Elliott Square London NW3 3SU